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Dear Parents/carers 

Sadly, Sam Harrison, our Chair of Governors, has decided to step down from his role. 

I would like to thank Sam Harrison for his time at St. Mary’s as a foundation governor and more recently 
as Chair.  

Mr Harrison joined the governing body in February 2017, became Chair in 2020 and has supported the 
school and staff through many changes.  

We will be appointing 2 new Foundation Governors in the Autumn Term. In the meantime, if you need to 
contact the governors, please email Carol Pipkin the Clerk to the governors on;  

cpipkin@st-marys-rc-pz.cornwall.sch.uk 

Many thanks 

Demelza Bolton 

St Mary's Catholic Primary 
School 

Mongleath Road 
Falmouth 
TR11 4PW 

01326 314540 
secretary@st-marys-
fal.cornwall.sch.uk 

 

Hello everyone, 

Next week we will be having our transition days on Thursday 15th and Friday 16th July. The children will be 

collected by their new class teacher from the gates and their usual start and finish times will still apply. 

Class 6 can come into school at their usual time as well. 

The teachers are looking forward to these two days, which will be a great opportunity for the children to 

get to know their new teacher and to prepare for September. The children have been thinking about 

change and the different changes that occur in our lives. We have been helping them to understand that 

change can bring a real mix of feelings and emotions and that it’s ok to feel these. We have encouraged 

the children to talk about their feelings if they feel too overwhelmed and need some help.  

Reports will be sent home on Monday 12th July. Your child’s new teacher will also send a pen portrait of 

themselves so that you can get to know a bit about them before the transition days and before the new 

term starts in September.  

I would like to let everyone know that Mrs Titheridge, our Reception Class teacher, will be the SENCO at 

St. Mary’s from September. This is a role that Mrs Titheridge has a great passion for and I know that she 

is very excited about starting this role. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Draycott 

mailto:cpipkin@st-marys-rc-pz.cornwall.sch.uk


Dates for your Diary 
                                July 
 
Mon 12th  FOSM’s Dress Down  Day    
   Wear Rainbow Colours 
Weds 14th  Y3 Sport’s Day (school PE kit, please) 
Thurs 15th-16th Transition Days, 
Mon 18th-  No After School Clubs 
Fri 23rd   
Mon 19th  Reception, Y1 & Y2 Sports Day  
   (school PE kit, please) 
   FOSM’s Dress Down Day- 
   Wear Summer Holiday Clothes 
Tues 20th  Y4 & Y5 Sport’s Day (school PE kit,  
   please) 
Weds 21st   Y6 Sports Day (school PE kit, please) 
Fri 23rd  Y6 Cream Tea 
   Last Day of Term!! 
 
   September 
 
Tues 7th  Autumn Term Starts 
Sun 19th  First Holy Communion  
 
 
*Please remember there is no School Crossing guard on 
Wednesday mornings 

 

It’s time to say Goodbye to Miss Moule, our SCITT student. 

Miss Moule has been working in Y4 this term with  

Mr Scarborough,  

and worked with Mrs Austin-Smith in the autumn term  

We wish her all the best for her  new Teaching  job! 

Reminder 

Please bring your  

water bottle to school 

with your name on it 



 

Congratulations to our  
Wonderful 

Stars of the Week! 
28th—2nd July 

 
Reception –Isaac 

For his wonderful knowledge of odd and even numbers.  
Y1 Isla  

for working really hard from home last week and showing excite-
ment and enthusiasm for all her learning. 

Y2—Noah C 
For his determination and independent learning in class. 

Y3—Maggie 
For her brilliant effort throughout the year in her Maths lessons. 

Y4—Alix 
For trying her very best with persuasive writing. 

Y5 –Everyone 
For just being awesome! 

Y6 –Mollie 
For continuing to work extremely hard right to the end of Year 6, 

whether while isolating at home or in class. 
 

5th—9th July 
 

Reception Isla  
for her thoughtful ideas during RE.  

Y1 – Ellis 
 for always being brave in his learning and having a go on his own.  

Y2 – Joshua  
For his great concentration and efforts in class.  

Y3 – Gia - 
 for her great attitude and enthusiasm throughout the whole of 

our time in Class 3! 
Y4 – Lowen  

 for writing a great persuasive script for his video. 
Y5 – Viola  

for always giving 100% effort in all areas of the curriculum. 
Y6 – Isabelle & Delilah  

For their outstanding effort, producing excellent work both indi-
vidually and as a pair (and managing to produce high quality work 

and ALWAYS finish before everyone else!) 

 

Wraparound  
Remember you can book:- 

3.15-4.15 for £2.80 

4.15-5.45 for £4.20 

3.15-5.45 for £7 

Please use 

wraparound@st-marys-

fal.cornwall.sch.uk  
To book  

We can take bookings up to 10am 

on the day.  

Please remember to  cancel any 

bookings you do not need 

Wraparound Care is payable via Parent 

Pay 

Childcare vouchers are welcome. 

 

 

 

The application details for our part time EYFS Teaching vacancy  are 
on our webpage:- 

http://www.st-marys-fal.cornwall.sch.uk/web/vacancies/322731 

On completion of the forms, please can you email your application to 

 secretary@st-marys-fal.cornwall.sch.uk  

We look forward to hearing from you! 

There will be no after school 

clubs  

w/b 19th July. 

Wraparound Care  and  Break-

fast Club will  

continue as normal. 

http://www.st-marys-fal.cornwall.sch.uk/web/vacancies/322731

